
Lake Bluff Public Library  

Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting of the Library Board of Trustees Meeting  

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120/2.03), the regular meeting of 

the Lake Bluff Public Library Board of Trustees scheduled for Tuesday, July 20th, 2021 at 7:00pm has been 

cancelled. No subsequent meeting is currently on the schedule; any future meetings will be posted in 

accordance with the Open Meetings Act. 


